} Business & Personal
Rockwall High School Sponsorship Opportunities

Support the fine arts in our community and take the opportunity to advertise
in all the Rockwall High School Orchestra concert programs and on their website
for the concert season

Advertisements will run in the programs for all Rockwall High School Orchestra concerts held during the
school year plus sponsorship posts to social media twice a semester. Concert programs are seen by
more than 150 orchestra families and music lovers from Rockwall and the surrounding area.

Advertising Levels: Diamond Level: $1,000
As a Diamond Level Sponsor, you will receive a private
concert (pending calendar approval) by a student
quartet/quintet at any personal or corporate event, a
personal invitation to a concert with reserved seating and
recognition as well as all Platinum Level sponsor benefits.

Platinum Level: $500
As a Platinum Level Sponsor, you will receive a full page color
ad in the RHS Orchestra programs. Link from RHS Orchestra
website to your business as well as two social media posts a
semester for the Orchestra Season.

Gold Level: $300
As a Gold Level Sponsor, you will receive a full page black &
white ad in the RHS Orchestra programs as well as two social
media posts a semester for the Orchestra Season.

Silver Level: $200
As a Silver Level Sponsor, you will receive a one-half page ad
in the RHS Orchestra programs for the Orchestra Season.

Friend of the Orchestra: $100
As a Friend of the Orchestra, you will have your name listed
in the RHS Orchestra programs for the Orchestra Season.

Thank you so much for your support.

Sponsor: Contact:

Phone: e-Mail:

Text and artwork for advertisements, and payments are due before October 1 in order to be included in
the first program of the year. Checks should be made out to “Stinger Strings.” Format should be .pdf or
.jpg in the highest resolution possible. If you don’t have an ad prepared, we’re happy to help design an

ad for you.

Send copy and inquiries to rockwallorchestra@gmail.com.
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